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LAWRENCE V.O.
We sat there in that spot for so long. 
Eventually we made our ways to the bed 
and we just held each other. He cried, 
I cried, until neither one of us had 
anymore tears left in us. That day our 
love was tested. That day it push 
through any boundaries that either one 
of us had.

10 10INT. COUNSELING OFFICE

David and Aaliyah sits on the couch.

DAVID
ITs like I see him everywhere. He 
talks to me. He touches me. Its like 
I’m back to that place that I escaped 
from. Like he’s haunting me. He trying 
to make me go crazy. Im not crazy I’m 
not. I just want the noise to go away. 
I want It all to just stop.

DR. JORDAN
Its important that you realize where 
you are and understand that no matter 
what you once loved this man. And you 
have simply ran away from all those 
feelings and emotions. Just like any 
lost you have to grieve. You have to 
allow yourself the space to understand 
your feelings. David what you went 
through was traumatic. But you have to 
work through the trauma and heal.

DAVID
And how do I do that.

DR. JORDAN
Sometimes we have to face our Demons. 
Talk to him just like he talks to you. 
All of these moments are in your 
subconscious.

AALIYAH
They have’t had the funeral yet. Do 
you think that would help.
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DR. JORDAN
Maybe but its really about David 
acknowledging the truth of the 
situation. If you think that will help 
you then you do that. But you have to 
really know that you can control 
yourself and function. We don’t need 
you having an panic attack. Seeing 
someone lying there breaks the 
strongest. Take it one day a time. 
Don’t do what you are not ready for as 
that could be detrimental to healing 
process. Just know you are not alone.

11 11INT. HOSPITAL ROOM

Krystal is lying in bed after giving birth. Quincy is near 
by.

KRYSTAL
I can’t believe she is here. She so 
beautiful.

QUINCY
Breathtaking.

KRYSTAL
I can’t believe Im a mother.

QUINCY
You did it.

KRYSTAL
Do you want to hold her ?

QUINCY
Its been a long time but I think I can 
do that.

Quincy takes the baby from Krystal. He stares at her.

QUINCY
She’s so small. We all started like 
this.

A nurse rolls a wheel chair in the room. Reggie is in the 
wheel chair.

KRYSTAL
Reggie
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